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14th September 2023 

Dear West Park Families 

It has been a brilliant start to the new academic year with pupils and staff settling quickly into new 
routines.  Attendance and punctuality have been excellent so far, allowing all children to benefit 
from the rich learning experiences that we offer on a daily basis.  School uniform is being worn 
well and pupils look exceptionally smart as they represent West Park during the school day and 
out in our local community.  
 
Our older pupils have certainly matured over the summer months and are playing a key role in 
helping our new recruits find their way around the site.  This in turn has allowed our Year 7 pupils 
to transition quickly into being part of the West Park team.  The Year 7 pupils have really hit the 
ground running and we have already identified them as a fantastic year group with incredible 
potential. 
 
Open Evening 
 
No sooner has one-year group started, we are starting the process for a new set of pupils to join 
our school.  The West Park Open Evening takes place on Monday 18th September from 
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Families of pupils in Year 6 will have an opportunity to walk around the 
school site, talk to staff, engage in a range of activities, sample the new menu and hear about 
arrangements in different subject areas.  The following talks will also take place in the Main Hall 
during the evening. 
    5:30 p.m. Presentation from Mr McGregor  
    6:00 p.m. Presentation from Mrs Hawkins – Head of Inclusion 
    6:30 p.m. Presentation from Mr McGregor 
 
 Please remember that Monday 18th September is an Inset Day so pupils are not in school.  
 
I am extremely proud to be the Headteacher of West Park, working with a team of talented and 
committed staff to get the best for everyone in the West Park family. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


